
Relaunch Public Worship at First Assembly, dated for Sunday, June 28th, 10:30 am 
 
***Safety /Preventive measures for our church family*** 
 
We strongly recommend all our wonderful seniors/elderly and those with underlying health related conditions to 
consider waiting for a few more weeks, we will continue to live stream our Sunday services on Facebook and 
they be available on our Church YouTube page the next day (Monday). 
 
We strongly recommend any individual who has had a fever or has been sick at all in the last 7 days to stay home, 
along with their family. 
 
We strongly recommend facemasks be worn once in the building (although not required).  
 
We will exercise 6 ft social distancing in all aspects to the best of our ability. 
 
Please consider using the bathroom prior to coming in order to reduce the travel in/out of our church restrooms. 
 
There will be NO Nursery, Toddlers, Pre-School, Kids Church, Sunday School or F/A Café at this time. 
The back half of the building will be unavailable.  Please stay within the places permitted and marked. 
 
When you arrive, this is what you can expect: 
White double doors will open at 10 am … they are the ONLY doors you will have access to enter the building. 
The back door will be locked and inaccessible.  You will be met by a “no touching” but wonderful smiling-faced 
greeter as you enter the bldg. 
 
You will have an option to place your tithes/offerings in our new offering container in the front foyer as you enter 
the sanctuary or on your way out upon dismissal.  This will be our new custom of receiving our tithes/offering in 
the building unless you give online (www.firstag.us), mail it in or drop it off during the week.  As we move 
forward, we will no longer pass the plate as we have done in the past.  
 
You will then be led to your pew.  Our Sanctuary has already been marked off according to the 6 ft guidelines.  
We will seat people front to back.  Families will be seated as a unit per pew.  (I apologize in advance that you 
may not get the honor of sitting in your favorite pew, or your favorite side; but we are following strict protocols 
for the safety and health of all our members.) 
 
The service will begin promptly at 10:30 am, and we will be finished by 11:30 am (it has been recommended to 
keep our services within a 60 min window).  So those of you who tend to show up at various times throughout the 
service, keep in mind … we’ll be done by 11:30 am, so consider being seated by 10:30 am. 
 
Upon dismissal, you will be met by an usher at your row to guide you out one row at a time.  We plan to have 
both sets of white double doors open for you to exit.  There will be no hanging out in the sanctuary or foyer 
before/after service.  (If you have not given your tithes/offerings when you entered, you may as you exit). 
 
We will have Bathroom monitors to wipe faucets and door handles as used during services … as stated earlier, 
please consider using the bathroom prior to leaving your home.  Water fountain will be off and covered. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation during this season as we move forward in what many have 
called the “new normal.”  Regardless of how it may look, or how we may do it … we will still come to lift and 
praise the Name of Jesus. 
 
***All the above is subject to change or adjustment at any time based on the current status of the Covid-19 per our State Leadership, 
OMN Leadership and/or First Assembly Leadership 


